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Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: "S. Agatha Williams" <williamssaw(@hotmail.com>

Date: September 28, 2015 at 12:02:14 AST

To: SXM MP AAA Lloyd J. Richardson MD <lloydrichardson(@gmail.com>
Cec: Nancy Joubert <nancy.joubert@sxmparliament.org>

Subject: MOU Keaton Corporation and SXM Government

Honorable Chairperson,

I hereby acknowledge receipt your letter dated September 22, 2015,
forwarding the answers from the Minister of TEATT regarding
captioned subject.

Kindly note that the Minister has provided the MOU as requested, but
has not responded to the questions as posed in my letter. Can the
Minister respond if the event was held and I add to this the question:
If the event was not held, has any money been paid?

Secondly, if the event was not held and money paid or not, is the
government of St. Maarten bound by (any part of) this MOU?

Respectfully submitted,
MP Sarah Wescot-Williams

Sent from Windows Mail



